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June 13, 2014 

 

To: All Structural Pest Control Companies 

 

RE:  Electronic and Online submission of Monthly Summary Pesticide Use Reports (MSPURs) 

and retention of Structural Pesticide Use Stamps.   

Dear Structural Pest Control Company (SPCC),  

The Kern County Department of Agriculture is now accepting Monthly Summary Pesticide Use Reports 

(MSPURs) to be submitted electronically or online by Structural Pest Control Companies (SPCCs).  

CalAgPermits now includes a “Stamp Field” for entry of the unique Structural Pesticide Use Stamp 

number issued by the Structural Pest Control Board.  SPCCs may now submit MSPURs using electronic 

pesticide use reporting software, on CalAgPermits’ online pesticide use reporting site or by submitting a 

paper copy of your MSPUR.   

Submission of a paper MSPUR will still require a Structural Pesticide Use Stamp be affixed with an 

unused number.   

SPCCs submitting MSPURs electronically or online will be required to enter an unused Structural 

Pesticide Use Stamp number in the “Stamp Field” of the software or online.  SPCC submitting MSPURs 

electronically or online will be required to retain the original Structural Pesticide Use Stamp with their 

records.  Do Not send the Kern County Department of Agriculture your original Stamps if use 

reports were submitted online or electronically.  

The Structural Pest Control Board will provide CalAgPermits data on valid stamp numbers and 

CalAgPermits will validate the stamp number entered by SPCCs ensuring only valid stamp numbers are 

used and only used once.   

In order for you to submit MSPURs electronically or online, you must be given a CalAgPermits’ 

Username and Password.  To request a username and password email your request along with business 

name, license number and contact information to agcomm@co.kern.ca.us.   

Feel free to call the Pesticide Division of the Kern County Department of Agriculture at the phone 

number above if you have any questions.   

Sincerely,   

 

Eddy Greynolds,  

Deputy Director 
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